
Date: October 03, 2022 

AUCTION OF COAL MINES FOR NEXT TRANCHE 

Notice Inviting Suggestions/Recommendations from Prospective Bidders 

  

   All the prospective bidders who are willing to participate in the auction of coal mines are 

hereby informed that Ministry of Coal has uploaded details of the new blocks which may be 

considered for auction in next tranche of CMSP Act and MMDR Act, on the below mentioned 

website: 
  
URL: https://coalblock-is.cmpdi.co.in/pages/dashboard.php  

2. Suggestions/Views/Recommendations are hereby invited from prospective bidders 

regarding these coal mines. The Suggestions/Recommendations, if any, may be uploaded 

on the website of CMPDI under the tab “Add Feedback/Suggestions”. 

  
  

Nominated Authority 
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